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Robert Ethier

Tue 7/28/2020 12:14 PM

To:Sonia Raposo <sraposo@wareham.ma.us>;

Hi Sonya, My comments regarding the Master Mill Work site located at 55 Charolotte Furnace Road is
that subsurface sewage disposal system plans must be submitted to the Wareham Board of Health and designed
in accardance with local and state

Robert M. Ethier
Director of Public Health
Wareham Board of Health




